
 
21st November 2019 
 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE  

‘The Evening News Hour’ 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Christmas is fast approaching. Below is a brief overview of our Christmas performance for 2019                             
and details of required costumes for the children in each grade. If you have any further questions                                 
regarding costuming for your child, please contact their class teacher. We are all very excited                             
about the performance.  
 
WHEN​: Monday 9th December 2019 
 
WHERE​: St Finbar’s Church  
 
THE STORY​: Glenbrook Local Evening News is reporting on the birth of the new Saviour. With                               
several reporters out in the field, live updates and performances from our very own St Finbar’s                               
students, it is bound to be an eventful news hour.  
 
TIME​:  6pm (arrival of children) 6.30pm (commencement of performance)  

Students are to meet their teachers in the Parish Hall between 6 -6.15pm in their costumes.  
PLEASE NOTE​: ​Band members​ to meet at 5.45pm sharp in the church.  

 
COSTUMES 

 

GRADE   COSTUME  

Kindergarten   Angels​ (White shirt/dress/skirt - denim or black shorts can be worn  
with a white top)   
Your child can wear wings and halos, however we are not expecting  
families to go out and buy items. 

Year 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5  Christmas colours​ - dress/pants/skirts/t-shirts. 

Year 6 (Cast Members)   Specified costume  
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

NIGHT OF THE CONCERT  
 

 
⭑ At the end of the performance, we ask for your patience so that we can assure the safety of                                       
all children. The students will line up with their class teachers outside the church. Each teacher                               
will have a class list and will need to tick each individual child off once a parent has been seen.  
 
⭑ A BBQ will be provided for all members of the community immediately following the                             
performance.  
 
⭑ Participation in the Christmas performance is an expectation for all students. However, if you                             
know that due to circumstances out of your control, your child will be unable to attend, please                                 
inform the class teacher as soon as possible to aid us in our preparations.  
 
We are very much looking forward to an amazing night and we thank all those who have been                                   
instrumental in ensuring a wonderful opportunity for the children to perform.  
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
Ben Ticehurst Leanne Brown  
Assistant Principal  Acting Religious Education Coordinator 

 
 


